Jessie Beck Elementary School
Parent Faculty Association – General Meeting
5:15 November, 2017
Library 
 
Call to Order
Meeting called to order by Liz High-at 5:16:p.m.

Attendance
[bookmark: _GoBack]Board Members:  Liz High, Elona Skadberg, Sam Hardt, Jill Barlow, Lanny Hershow, Ryan Brock, Erin Lane, Rachel Comstock, Nancy Inouge, Marilyn Harper, Diana York, Lindsey

General Members:  Anne Archer, Janne Barrett, Craig Lemons, Suzan Lemons, Cathy Lowden, Dean Hihitz, Brandi Richmond, Heidi Cooper, Chris Loggooz, 


Approval of the Minutes- 1st: Lanny, 2nd: Sam H.

Reports:

Principal’s Report-  Ruth was not in attendance. 
· Soccer season is set and on the calendar. Soccer jerseys were found, we will need to purchase shorts and socks. 

Teachers’ Report
· Jessie Beck Archery Night December 16th on Saturday at Wasting arrows. 


President’s Report- 
· We have had a request to purchase more computer laptop carts instead of the next phase of the computers for classrooms. Testing starts in December and will run thru next June and that leaves the computer lab closed and the library due to the amount of the students and lack of units to test on. Instead of the extra 2 computers in classroom we can purchase 2 computer carts. Marilyn Harper makes a motion to approve the budget to make 2 carts instead of classroom computers. Kathy Lowden seconded the motion
· The sport shed is now operational with a roof, lock and shelves. She now can put her equipment in the shed. It has primer on it but needs paint. 
· We will be cutting a check to the 6th grade party that will go to the school where they have a line item to put the money in along with our $1000 contribution. 
· Dr. Brock and Ms. Champagne are up for the Presidential Science award. They are 2 of the 3 state finalist. 2017 we will have a science stem night instead of science fair. Channel 2 news was here and Erica Elliott was recognized as well as a student

Treasurer’s Report-SEE BUDGET
· We are out performing our fundraising. We are over budget and under spending on the budget so we are in a good financial position. We are approaching a slow time in activity due to the holidays. We are checking to see how much money we have and if we have enough to order at least one now and another later. 
 
Committee Reports-
·  Newsletter will start the first week of December. 


Old Business – None
·  

New Business – 
· Gate program students Lego Robotics project, presented a project which is hydro dynamics. They would like to see every school in the district have a H2o filtered water bottle filler. Cost is $1000, instillation is $4-5,000. 
· 

Motion to Adjourn: 1st: Nancy 2nd: Liz
Meeting adjourned at 5:50pm   
Next General Meeting: February 13th 8:15am						
